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20/01/2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 have now achieved 50 class credits.  As they have not received a reward for any of their 

class credits so far, we have agreed to have a full day to celebrate achieving each multiple of ten 

up to 50. 

 

Therefore after discussion, the children have agreed that they would like to: 

 

 Wear pyjamas and bring a teddy (optional) 

 Art and craft session  

 Watch a film and eat a snack e.g. popcorn (nothing containing nuts please) 

 MUGA session 

 Electronics/ Board game session 

 

The celebration will take place on Wednesday 27th January 2016.  

 

Please could you provide your child with a snack to eat during the film and allow them to bring a 

game of their choice.  Children are welcome to bring an electronic handheld game providing they 

are aware that they will be responsible for keeping it safe during the session and monitoring any 

small pieces.  All electronic games will be locked away in the classroom before and after the game 

session.  

 

We look forward to celebrating your child’s achievements and thank you for your support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs C. Fox    Mrs D. Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher   Year 5 Class Teacher   Headteacher 
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